



JAMES E. VITALI

ERIN O'HARE

WALLINGFORD TOWN HALL 45 SOUTH MAIN STREET WALLINGFORD, CT 06492 TELEPHONE (203) 294-2093 FAX (203) 294-2085

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Wallingford Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission set a public hearing in response to a petition filed requesting a public hearing. The public hearing will be held on January 4, 2023, at 7:00 p.m., in the Robert F. Parisi Council Chambers, 2nd floor, Town Hall, 45 South Main Street, Wallingford, Connecticut, to consider the following application:

IWWC #A22-10.1 / 59 North Elm Street - Choate Rosemary Hall - (building construction) relative to a proposed admissions building with associated stormwater management facilities and underground level parking facilities proposed to be located near the southeast intersection of Christian Street and North Elm Street.

Application plans are available for view at the Environmental Planning Office, Ground Level, Town Hall.

James E. Vitali, Chairman, IWWC

DATED AT WALLINGFORD Dec. 16, 2022

Record Journal publication dates Dec. 23, 2022

Dec. 31, 2022